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CLASSIFIEDS

Place a number in the 
empty boxes in such 
a way that each row 
across, each column 
down and each small 
9-box square contains
all the numbers from

one to nine.

NOTICE TO BARREN COUNTY TAXPAYERS

Barren County Clerk, Helena Chase Birdwell and the Barren Fiscal Court, pursuant to 
KRS 424.130, announce that the 2024 Delinquent Real Property Tax Bills (Certificates 
of Delinquency) will be published in the BARREN COUNTY PROGRESS on Thursday, 
AUGUST 21, 2025.
The list of Certificates of Delinquency are available for public inspection Monday 
through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at the County Clerk’s office located at 117-
1A North Public Square Glasgow, KY 42141. The list of delinquencies may also be 
inspected on the Delinquent Tax website. The Uniform Resource Locator (URL) of the 
website is kydtax.smllc.us.
The tax sale will be held on September 24, 2025, at 8:00 a.m. All interested participants 
must register with the County Clerk’s office, beginning September 2, 2025, until the 
close of business on September 15, 2025. Please contact the County Clerk’s office for 
additional information about the tax sale registration process, registration fees or 
required deposit amounts.
Taxpayers may continue to pay their delinquent tax bills at the County Clerk’s office 
anytime prior to the tax sale.
Please Note: All payments must be received in the County Clerk’s office by 4:00 p.m. 
September 23, 2025. Payments received after September 01, 2025, must be made 
by cash or credit card. If the tax bill is purchased during the tax sale by a third party, 
owner payments received after the tax sale will be returned without exception.
County Clerk, Helena Chase Birdwell, reminds taxpayers that delinquent tax bills 
purchased by third parties can result in additional fees, penalties, and interest, as 
well as foreclosure.
Some delinquencies – although they have been advertised – will be excluded from 
the tax sale in accordance with the provisions of KRS 134.504(10) (b).
If you have any questions, please contact the County Clerk’s office at 270-651-3783.


